
Safeguarding at Knowle DGE 

If you have any concerns regarding the safety or welfare of a child 

please contact one of the Designated Safeguarding Officers.  

Concerns should be filled in on CPOMS as per the safeguarding policy. 

Visitors should use a yellow form (located in reception) however any urgent concerns 

should be reported directly to a DSL. 

                            

                         Kate Lee-Wells             Nick Lee-Wells  

        

       Matt Franzke               Suzanne Nelson          Jenny Hughes                   

 

If you have concerns regarding the Headteacher or Deputy Headteacher please contact: 

 Sophie Addison, Executive Head or Alun Williams, CEO 

 

If you are concerned about a professional working with children? 

Nicola Laird, LADO Bristol 01179037795, nicola.laird@bristol.gov.uk 
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